
June 21, 2018 

Arthur J. McColgan 
Walker Wilcox Matousek LLP 
One North Franklin Street 
Suite 3200 
Chicago, IL 60606 

Dear Mr. McColgan, 

FOR YOUTH DEVELOPMENT® 
FOR HEALTHY LIVING 
FOR SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY 

Last month marked the eighth anniversary of your volunteer partnership with the Produce Days 
hosted by the Y Community School Program at Libby Elementary School! Your steadfast 
commitment is so amazing - in fact, I think we can say it's priceless. We are so grateful for all 
you've done over these eight years, and are hopeful that you will continue to partner with us for 
the next eight years . . . or eighteen years .. . or however long these efforts to address poor nutrition 
and food insecurity are needed. 

We realize how fortunate we are for the energy, caring and compassion WWM volunteers bring 
to the Produce Day events each May and October. Your volunteer support strengthens our 
efforts to make sure that everyone, regardless of age, income or background, has the opportunity 
to learn, grow and thrive through YMCA programs and services that nurture the potential of 
kids, promote healthy living, and foster a sense of social responsibility. 

Please convey our appreciation to all the Walker Wilcox Matousek volunteers who assisted with 
the May Produce Day with the Y Community School Program at Libby Elementary School. We 
look forward to partnering with you again in October. Enjoy the summer! 

~~ 
Linda Dean 
Director of Volunteerism 

cc Mark D. Wilcox, Founding Partner, Walker Wilcox Matousek LLP 

YMCA of Metro Chicago 
1030 W. Van Buren Street, Chicago, IL 60607 
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